

Rise Park Primary and Nursery School Head Teacher: Mrs Natasha Kelly B.Ed.Hons Bestwood Park Drive West Rise Park Nottingham NG5 5EL

Tel: 0115 915 3775 admin@risepark.nottingham.sch.uk www.riseparkprimaryschool.co.uk

16.09.2021

Dear parents and carers,

Welcome back to what is going to be a wonderful year. Finally, we are able to have parents back in school! We have missed you! Throughout the year we will be holding lots of fundraising events, coffee mornings and parent workshops. Our penny war has got off to a great start. Those pennies really do add up so keep bringing them in.

On Friday 24th September from 9am we will be holding our Macmillan coffee morning. You will be able to drop the children off at school and stay with us for coffee, tea and most importantly, cake! If you are unable to stay, you can have a cake away and take some delicious treats home with you. There will be raffle prizes and you can buy tickets from Monday 20th September. I will be on the playground each morning and the raffle will be drawn during the event.

Just to make it more interesting, all cake donations will be part of our Macmillan bake off! Bring in cakes, brownies, cookies or any sweet treats you would like to enter and the cake that sells the most will win a prize. Please label your donation with your child's name.

It will be great to have parents back in school, having fun, eating cake and raising money for a worthwhile cause.

We look forward to seeing you all there!

Yours sincerely.

Mrs Lamb





















